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Public Notice 
 

On Friday, May 8, 2020 at 9:00 am, the Board of Selectmen will hold a work 

session to discuss updating of the personnel policy and any other matters that may 

come before the Board.  This meeting will take place at the Town House, 247 

Middle Road, Center Tuftonboro, NH  03816. 

 

Members of the public wishing to attend this meeting electronically may call 

the following conference call number from home at 1-888-585-9008.   When 

prompted follow the instructions by entering Conference Room Meeting ID # 409-

231-183.  If you have any issues entering this meeting electronically using the 

aforementioned instructions please dial 603-569-5903. 
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